Westlake High School

Guidance Department
The purpose of the Guidance Department is to provide the best schedule, support and atmosphere for Westlake students, parents, teachers and administration.  To accomplish this goal, we try to focus on the needs of individuals and how to help them be successful in our school.

Referrals to Counselors

The counselors would like teachers to refer students who have problems in the following areas:  suspected abuse, academic, social, emotional and behavioral problems to the counseling office.  These referrals will be handled either individually or in small groups of students who have similar problems and can provide a support system for each other.

For this reason, it is often best to make personal contact with the counselors about specific problem indicators that have been observed.  If a personal contact is not possible, you may e-mail the concern you may have with any student as the need arises:




Gail Pittard 


A – B



Rusty Barnes      

C - F




Caleb Miller


G – K



Linda Pickering 
 
L – O 



Erin Davis                 
P - SR



Stephanie Cottam 
ST– Z 
We will try not to interrupt your classes, but unfortunately, students do not plan crisis by the clock so there will be times when students may need to see a counselor during class.  Please use your knowledge of the students (and the frequency of the requests) to grant the request and send them to the counselor’s office.

If students have been in the counselor’s office and they return to class, they will return with a note with the counselor’s signature and the returning date and time.

Class Change and New Student Procedures

Any class changes that need to be made must come by referral from the teacher within the first week of school.  You can either e-mail or contact the students counselor directly.  The only class changes being accepted are for those students that have been placed in the wrong class.  Example, the student was placed in Algebra 2 but should be in Geometry.  Because of the high number of new students, if there is a problem with a student coming into your class, please help them feel welcome in your classroom at that time and discuss the problem with a counselor at a later time.
PLEASE, do not promise a student they can be added to your class. (There may be other factors that you are not aware of.)

